
Baker Branch AAUW Membership Meeting Summary 

A recruitment meeting was held beginning at 6:15 p.m. at Zephyr on 

September 14th, 2015. 

Fifteen members and four guests were present. Dixie Driggers, AAUW, 

spoke about goals and accomplishments of AAUW both locally and 

nationally. Refreshments were graciously prepared by Zephyr owner, 

Barbara McNeil. 

 


